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Bí Cineálta parent survey

We will be distributing our parent survey once
more through the PA WhatsApp groups.
Apologies if the link did not work in previous
weekly updates. Hopefully it will work now for you
through WhatsApp instead.

Code of Behaviour 

As per the email sent yesterday to all families, we
are focusing on positive behaviour this term with
a weekly theme.

This week we are emphasising the importance of
using good manners. Next week, we will focus on
how we move respectfully throughout the school.
We would appreciate if you could speak to your
child about this at home. 

Postive Behaviour posters from Rang 2 and 5 

A Note on the Weather 

As we transition into the summer term and the
weather improves, please make sure your child
wears suitable clothing to school, including a hat.
Please apply sunscreen as well. We anticipate
spending significantly more time outdoors this term,
so it is essential that we all stay safe in the sun.

Additionally, a gentle reminder regarding footwear:
Crocs and flip-flops are not permitted due to health
and safety concerns.
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NEWS AROUND RETNS

 RANG 1 
OUR SEEDS ARE GROWING!!

RANG 3 CREATED THESE
WONDERFUL PHOTO PRINTS

WITH JANE 
USING LEAVES - DON’T THEY

LOOK AMAZING?

WELL DONE ANTHONY!!
HE HAS WON A *SPECIAL MERIT AWARD* IN HIS CATEGORY IN THIS
YEAR'S TEXACO ART COMPETITION! HE IS INVITED TO ATTEND THE
AWARDS CEREMONY AT THE DRUID’S GLEN HOTEL IN MAY.

ONLY 15 CHILDREN FROM ALL OVER THE ISLAND OF IRELAND GOT THIS
AWARD IN HIS CATEGORY OUT OF THOUSANDS OF ENTRIES. WHAT
AN ACHIEVEMENT! WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU ANTHONY. 




